
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
July 11, 2005-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Paula Bradley, Helena Flanagan, 
Brian Burns  
 
The Board discussed landscaping issues- 
Bushes will be trimmed the 3rd week in July 
Mulch will be put down shortly. 
Weeds along street and curbs will be done. 
 
The Board discussed the upcoming annual meeting. 
 
Paula B. to check on availability of Grafton Elementary for Sept. 14 and 21, 2005. 
 
Hydra Tech has checked hydrants. 
 
Brian has had phone conversation with Fire Chief. 
 
The Board voted on a new budget for 2005   5-0 
 
The Board voted to begin the condo fee increase ($170) on Oct. 1.  5-0 
 
The Board approved the installation of a pellet stove at 1 Meetinghouse Lane 5-0. 
 
Next meeting Tuesday Aug 2 6pm 3 Lex.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


